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MINUTES 
MARION CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION 

REGULAR MEETING 
OCTOBER 6, 2015 

 
The Marion Civil Service Commission met on Tuesday, October 6, 2015 at 8:00 a.m. in Room 
136 at City Hall.  Commission members present were Mettler, Botkin, and Hagen. Also present:  
Police Captain Doug Slagle and Fire Chief Deb Krebill. 
 
Motion by Mettler, second by Botkin to approve the minutes of the September 3, 2015 meeting. 
All in favor, motion carried. 
 
Motion by Botkin, second by Hagen to receive and file memo from City Engineer Dan Whitlow 
regarding the hire of Brett Southwick for the position of Engineering Technician effective August 
24, 2015. All in favor, motion carried. 
 
Motion by Mettler, second by Botkin to receive and file memo dated September 18, 2015 from 
Fire Chief Krebill regarding a disciplinary action within the Marion Fire Department.  All in 
favor, motion carried. 
 
Motion by Botkin, second by Mettler to receive and file letter of resignation from Firefighter 
Jeremy Greene dated September 24, 2015.  All in favor, motion carried. 
 
Motion by Hagen, second by Mettler, to receive and file memos from Chief Krebill dated 
October 6, 2015 regarding disciplinary actions within the Marion Fire Department.  All in favor, 
motion carried. 
 
Captain Slagle informed the commission of new and upcoming hires, including Sarah Hyatt and 
Candace Watson as Communications Operators and Sean Seymour and Thomas Allen as police 
officers within the Marion Police Department. 
 
With there being no further business, Hagen made a motion to adjourn at 8:16 a.m., seconded by   
Mettler.  All in favor, motion carried. 
 
Lianne Cairy, Clerk of Commission 


